GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS
(RAILWAY BOARD)

No. 2018/M(PU)/1/1-Misc. New Delhi, dated 30.03.2020

The General Managers/
Chief Administrative Officers

All Indian Railways &
Production Units

Sub: Closure of PUs and Zonal Railway Workshops due to COVID-19
Ref : (i) Rly Bd’s letter of even no. dated 23.03.2020
(if) Rly Bd’s letter of even no. dated 24.03.2020

Reference above, the duration of closure of all Production Units and Zonal
Railway Workshops is now extended up to 14th April, 2020.

All other stipulations regarding keeping essential Units/Shop/Offices of the
Production Units / Workshops functional in case of exigencies as mentioned in the
letters referred above, remain applicable.

This has the approval of the Competent Authority.

(A.K. Chand”r
Executive Director (



